THE KIN G s SCHOOL,

GRANTHAM

Ref: U:\HoY\9\Careers Fair
January 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

On Tuesday 4 February we shall be taking all Year 9 students to a Careers Fair at Grantham College.
Each form will walk to the college and will be supervised by staff. We shall leave school at 9:05am
and will visit the Careers Fair from 9:30am -10:30am. We shall return to school at approximately
11:00am.

The Careers Fair will provide an opportunity for students to find out about a wide variety of careers.
There will be 40 employers presenting at the fair and each organisation will have an interactive
stall. In addition, there will be three 20 minute workshops on Apprenticeships, Employability skills
and Higher Education which students can opt to attend.

On Monday 3 February, we shall brief all Year 9 students in assembly to ensure that they get the
most out of their visit to the Careers Fair.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions.
Yours sincerely,

Justin Dixon

Deputy Head Master
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